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    The Department of Illinois has 38 Detachments, 7 Auxiliary Units, 8 MODD Pounds and is in 
the Central Division. Most of these groups are very active in their communities, contributing 
time, effort, and funds and always promoting the Marine Corps League. 

    We have not chartered any new Detachments for sometime but are continually trying. 
There are 3 Detachments that are not in compliance with Marine Corps League directives. 
Appropriate actions are being taken. 

    I am a newly elected Commandant but have attended the 2023 Oklahoma City Convention, 
2024 Midwinter Conference in Arlington, Va, the 2024 Central Division Conference in 
Kalamazoo Mi. 

    As of the June 2024 report Illinois has 1660 members (PLM, Regular & Associate) and 132 
unpaid annual members. 

To All, at this Annual Convention, THANK YOU for all you do! Our Department stands ready to 
serve! 

Semper Fidelis, 

Robert (Randy) Weber 

Commandant 
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